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take no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, make no representation as to its 

accuracy or completeness and expressly disclaim any liability whatsoever for any loss 

howsoever arising from or in reliance upon the whole or any part of the contents of this 

announcement. 
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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

Reference is made to the interim report of Primeview Holdings Limited (the 

“Company”) published 30 November 2017 (the “Interim report”).  The Board wishes 

to clarify that, due to an inadvertent clerical error, the title of the Interim report in the 

Chinese version shall be “中期報告 2017-18”, whilst the title in the English 

version remains unchanged. 

 

Save for the above, all the information in the Interim report remains unchanged. 

 

Shareholders and potential investors are advised to exercise caution when 

dealing in the shares of the Company. 

 

 

 

 

 

By order of the Board 

Primeview Holdings Limited 

Tse Hoi Chau 

Chairman 

 

Hong Kong, 1 December 2017 
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